
CLOSING OF POST OFFICES ON
SATURDAY 19 NOVEMBER 2022

The public is hereby informed that all Post 
Offices will be closed on Saturday 19 
November 2022 in the context of  World 
Post Day gathering.

We apologize for any inconvenience this 
may cause.

The Mauritius Post Ltd
Head Office, Port Louis 11328
15 November 2022


